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Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings! 

 

We are delighted to inform you that our school has been invited to meet the new Chief Minister of 

Delhi, Mrs. Rekha Gupta, at Bharat Mandapam. This is a unique opportunity for our students to 

interact with a prominent leader and gain insights into governance and leadership. 

 

The following instructions have to be adhered by the students: 

• Students should reach school at 7:40 am sharp. Buses will leave at 8:00 am and will not wait 

for any student. 

• Those students who will go back on their own will bring consent slips duly signed by the 

parents  

• Ensure that each child adheres to the school dress code (No track suit allowed), for girls hair 

should be tied up neatly and for boys hair should be trimmed and oiled. Uniform should be in 

good condition, neat & well-ironed. Polished shoes to be worn. 

• No nail paints, flashy watches or accessories to be worn. 

• NO Mobile Phones allowed otherwise they will be confiscated by the security at the venue. 

• School I-card is mandatory. 

• Students are advised to bring heavy breakfast to be eaten on the way. No food and water will 

be allowed inside Bharat Mandapam.  

• School will provide light refreshment once the programme ends. 

• No movement will be allowed between 10.00 am & 1.00 pm. 

• No clapping after National Anthem or Shanti Path. 

 

Note: Parents who will come to pick up their children should reach school by 2:15pm sharp.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Regards, 

 

Mrs. Kusum Bhardwaj  

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 


